

Dear Friends & Neighbors:

Here we are again – 104 years & still counting!!

Your 4th of July Committee is preparing for our annual July 4th parade celebration. Once again, opening ceremonies will take place on Thursday, July 4th outside of Borough Hall, located at Lexington & Emerson Avenues. The raising of our Flag and singing of our National Anthem will begin at 11:30am, followed by a few short speeches and presentations. This would be a great opportunity for you to come out and honor our country, meet new neighbors, or say hello to old friends.

The Parade will begin at 12:30pm. If you can ride a *decorated* bike, push a *patriotic* baby stroller, have an *antique car*, or can put a *float* together, we encourage you to participate in your Parade. Prizes will be awarded, but **you must register to be eligible**.

Anyone wishing to participate in any of these categories should register at the Borough

Office, located at 155 Lexington Ave. You can also call us @ (610) 623-7131.

The deadline to register is July 2nd.

After the Parade, please join us at Borough Hall for hot dogs, beverages, and other treats.

Your donations are the backbone of our July 4th Celebration. Please drop your envelope off at the Borough Office. A staff member will provide you with tickets for Flags & Ice Cream. You can also call us at (610) 623-7131, and we will have someone pick up your contribution.

Please do not forget to send a message of Congratulations to that special person Celebrating his/her Graduation or Birthday. If possible, send their picture along with a wonderful message by way of our Ad Book. The Ad Book serves as a great contributor to our Annual Community Parade.

We thank you for your Donation & Continued Support.

THANKS TO ALL, East Lansdowne 4th of July Committee

(PLEASE RETURN YOUR DONATION BY FRIDAY, JUNE 21st, 2019)